



# **2022 - 2023 Polar Bear Series**

## **Notice to Competitors**

**Number: 06**

**February 26 Race cancelled**

**Source: Race Committee**

**Venue: Polar Bear Ser**

**Published: 2023-02-26 09:34**

---

**Notice:**

Skippers,

Sadly we have less than a safe number of volunteers whom have been able to reach the RC vessel this morning. We also have concerns about safely running races on Mojo in a strong ebb and opposing 20+ kt wind.

We understand the wind is expected to lessen over time today it is not fair to request people sit on shore for 2-3 hours while we wait to see if the wind dies down. Therefore we unfortunately must cancel today's race.

We will poll the fleet on adding a makeup race date after the end of the series.

Jennifer Ross  
RO/CJ Polar Bear Series.

Printed at 2025-06-25 22:32